
STATE OF IDAHO REBOUNDS - STATE, LOCAL, AND TRIBAL COMMUNITY 
SUPPORT GRANT 

 

The College applied for and was awarded funding under the State of Idaho Rebounds - 
State, Local, and Tribal Community Support Grant.  

• Funding was provided to reimburse the College for expenditures incurred due to 
a disruption of campus operations from the coronavirus, such as food, housing, 
course materials, technology, health care, and child-care expenses. 

• The College received a total of $200,000 from the State of Idaho on February 1, 
2021.   

• The College applied all the funds received as a partial reimbursement against 
cost incurred in providing student refunds for food and housing due to the 
COVID-19 campus closure.  


